98 / 9533

24/4/1992

Dear Sir, AR:H‘\/O

I am writing to you tol‘out concern for the
threats against members of CODEPU and the raiding
of “Its offlces.

I, theirtefiore,; ask: ' yoir-Etioywrita noilmmed-difat e
investigation on the source of the threats, and
for bringing those found responsible to justice.

Besides,I entreat you that adequate step be
taken to protect the lives and physical integrity
of all members of CODEPU.

I also urge your government to take measures to
ensure that members of human rights groups are
able to conduct their legitimate activities

without fear of reprisal.

Sincerly yours,




